

Acting Head of School: Mrs D Ritchie Acting Executive Headteacher: Mrs F Craik Temple Park Road South Shields Tyne & Wear NE34 0QA

Email: admin@st-wilfrids.org

Tel: 0191 456 9121 Fax: 0191 454 5070

www.st-wilfrids.org

8th June 2021

Dear Parent/Carer.

## St Wilfrid's Summer School, 26th July-30th July

St Wilfrid's RC College is delighted to welcome our incoming Year 7 students to take part in our Summer School, 26th-27th July 2021. The Summer School will be based in our Sixth Form Building and will take place 9am-4pm.

Focusing on the theme of 'Community: Past, Present and Future', we have put together a fantastic programme of activities for your child to take part in. There will be a mixture of academic and enrichment activities including fitness, baking and Spanish. In addition, we will also be visiting Beamish Living Museum of the North on Wednesday 28th July and the Emmaus Youth Village in Allensford on Thursday 29th July.

Our Summer School is a great opportunity for your child to get to know other new starters and to meet our teachers. It is also a chance to learn new skills, develop their literacy and numeracy, and take part in our organised trips.

The Summer School is free for your child to attend. Breakfast, snacks and lunch will be provided each day.

To celebrate the end of the week, we would also like to invite parents/carers to attend our celebration afternoon tea at our Sixth Form Building on Friday 30th July, 1-3pm.

Please complete the Google Doc consent form to secure a place for your child at our Summer School by June 18th 2021. The Google Doc can be accessed here: https://forms.gle/9D5831fEkgF8cPLv7

If you have any questions, please submit them on the GoogleDoc consent form.

Yours faithfully,

Miss A. Fairlamb

Assistant Headteacher, Teaching and Learning St Wilfrid's RC College











